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Opening GATES: Developing Our Community by Improving 
Postsecondary Access for Our Youth

Gates County Community Partnership Ribbon of Hope grant will provide 
annual five-day workshops, comprised of ACT preparation, youth 

development, and college tours for 40 rising 11th and 12th grade students 
from Gates County High School in 2021 and 2022. The workshops will 

provide experiences and resources designed to foster underserved 
students’ interest in post-secondary education and prepare students to 

apply for and complete a post-secondary certificate and/or degree.  
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